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REMINDERS… 
 
Snack donations are always  
appreciated!  
 
Bike Rodeo next Friday! 

THIS WEEK… 

 We welcomed our chicks 

that we have been patiently 

waiting to hatch. Ask your child 

what it was like to see the 

chicks hatch and grow through 

the week.  

 Next week we will finish 

our unit on Birds. Please plan to 

join us the following week, Tues-

day May 7th, for our final cele-

bration of learning at 3:15.   

 
DATES TO REMEMBER… 
 

Monday, May 1st – APC Meeting at 
4:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, May 3rd – Bike Rodeo,  
End of Year BBQ 5:00—7:00 p.m. 
 

Monday, May 6th - PTA Meeting 
at 4:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, May 7th – Celebration of 
Learning at 3:15 p.m. 
 

Monday, May 6th – PTA Meeting 
at 4:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, May 8th - Boersma/
Shelden to Seldovia 
 

Friday, May 10th – Arness/
McDonald to Seldovia 
 

Wednesday, May 15th - Last day 
for hot lunches; Field Day 
 

Thursday, May 16th - No hot 
lunches served; Science Day/Last 
Day of School 
 

Next week’s Life Skill: 

Common Sense 

Chicks are hatching! 
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